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Circular No. 33-21                                                                        19.07.2021.                                                                         
 

(For circulation among members of the governing council of 
AIBPARC, State Secretaries, Special Invitees and Advisors.) 

 
 
 Dear Comrades, 
 
SUB :  MEMBERS OF THE GOVERNING COUNCIL OF AIBPARC 
LEAD FROM THE FRONT – HUNDED EMAILS GO TO THE 
HON’BLE UNION FINANCE MINISTER ON UNRESOLVED ISSUES 
OF BANK RETIREES.  
 
 
We have much pleasure to inform that all the members of the Governing 
Council of AIBPARC, as per decision taken in the virtual meeting held 
on 8th July, 21, sent individual email on a uniform format to the Hon’ble 
Finance Minister of the country. It was earlier decided that the anguish 
and anxiety of the members will be truly reflected by the persons having 
representative character. We have implemented the decision with 
complete success. 
 
 
We fervently hope and believe that the Authorities will appreciate the 
anxiety of the elder citizens of the industry and to start with a quick 
clearance of the improved family pension will be given to IBA. It will not 
be out of place to remember that the MOU in respect of the 11th Bipartite 
Settlement/Joint Note was signed on 22nd July, 2020 and within a 
period of 3-days, we shall be having its first anniversary.  It is high time 
that the clearance should come from the government.  
 
With best wishes and regards, 
 
Comradely yours,  

 
( Suprita Sarkar ) 
General Secretary 
 

 

  


